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July 16, 2010

Re: DE 09-067, Clean Power Development, LLC
Complaint Against Public Service Company of New Hampshire
Extension of Time

To the Parties:

On July 13, 2010, Staff filed a request for an extension of time to submit its report and
recommendation regarding the easement issues raised by Clean Power Development, LLC
(Clean Power) in its June 9th correspondence. According to Staff, additional time will allow
for further exploration of the issues with Clean Power and Public Service Company of New
Hampshire.

The Commission has determined that extending the deadline in which to file Staffs report and
recommendation will not unduly delay the proceeding or adversely affect the rights of any
party. Accordingly, the deadline for submission has been extended to July 21, 2010.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director


